
 
 
 
 
 
 
NOTICE TO PATIENTS CONCERNING MRI SERVICES 
 
 
When you receive MRI services at MRI Specialists of the Carolinas, a 
claim will be filed to your health insurance company for the MRI scan 
and the interpretation. 
 
 
If you have a patient balance after your insurance company processes 
your claim, you will receive a bill from Gaston Radiology, PA. 
 
 
If you have any questions or concerns, you may call Gaston 
Radiology at 704-867-8021 or toll free at 877-477-3394.   
 
 
You may also visit them at www.gastonradiology.com.  
 
 
 
 
Mail correspondence to: 
 
Gaston Radiology, PA 
PO Box 1495 
Gastonia, NC 28053 
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